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On The Mark Youth Theatre (OTMYT) Seniors 
 
Musical Theatre Workshops Policy 
 
General 
 

● The maximum capacity of OTMYT Seniors Musical Theatre Workshops is 80 and 
places will be offered on a first come, first served basis 

● No auditions will be held 
 
Membership 
 

● Attendance to an OTMYT Musical Theatre Workshop does not constitute 
membership of OTMYT, which will be open again to new members once we return 
to normal operations, following the Covid 19 pandemic. Membership of OTMYT, 
following the period of Musical Theatre Workshops, is subject to an audition 

● Existing members of OTMYT will remain members during and after the period of 
Musical Theatre Workshops, whether or not they attend any workshops 

 
Visitors 
 

● Parents/Carers are not allowed to remain at the venue on Saturday mornings, for 
any reason 

 
Payment of Fees 
 

• Payment of Workshop fees are due TWO weeks before the first workshops session 

• Fees are non-refundable 


